passion for sports grounds

Reminder:
Securing values and getting them ready for the next season 2021

Dear Customers,

the current season is slowly but surely coming to an end. We woula like to take
the opportunity to remind you again of our exclusive SMG check-up service.
This service guarantees that your SMG machines will start the next season in
perfect shape.

How does our check-up service work?

just send us a few pictures of your SMG machines

We will provide you with a detailed list of of the recommended spare
parts and working time

the workload of the service is assessed by us

followed by our recommendation: the machine can be serviced by you or
it should come to us for SMG service

This gives you the security of being able to work with your machines without
headache in the coming season.

We wish you health, good luck and enjoy our machines!

SMG Team

Made in Germrany
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